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The Intergovernmental Panel on Climate Change told us a year ago that there is an urgent need
to us to get off fossil fuels quickly so that earth continues to support the things that are
important to us.

In Clackamas County, where I live, we are see the snow pack, the source of our water supply,
shrinking.  Douglas firs are not responding well to the droughty summers and increased heat
and many have begun dying -- and they are a part of our economy.  Much of Clackamas
County's agriculture is not irrigated so pastures/hay/livestock feeding and crops are not
yielding like they have in the past which is hard on agriculturalists like my family.  etc.

Please do not be indifferent to the need to solve climate change immediately.

Elizabeth Graser-Lindsey
Beavercreek, OR


